

com.kwedufiles.www//:https

*للحصول على أوراق عمل لجميع الصفوف وجميع المواد اضغط هنا

* للحصول على أوراق عمل لجميع مواد الصف التاسع اضغط هنا

https://kwedufiles.com/9

* للحصول على جميع أوراق الصف التاسع في مادة لغة انكليزية ولجميع الفصول, اضغط هنا

https://kwedufiles.com/9english

* للحصول على أوراق عمل لجميع مواد الصف التاسع في مادة لغة انكليزية الخاصة بـ الفصل الأول اضغط هنا

https://www.kwedufiles.com/9english1

* لتحميل كتب جميع المواد في جميع الفصول للـ الصف التاسع اضغط هنا

https://www.kwedufiles.com/grade9

* لتحميل جميع ملفات المدرس Zayd Khayr Mohammed :by Prepared اضغط هنا

للحصول على جميع روابط الصفوف على تلغرام وفيسبوك من قنوات وصفحات: اضغط هنا _____ bot_kwlinks/me.t//:https

الروابط التالية هي روابط الصف التاسع على مواقع التواصل الاجتماعي

مجموعة الفيسبوك صفحة الفيسبوك مجموعة التلغرام بوت التلغرام قناة التلغرام رياضيات على التلغرام

Grade <mark>9 –</mark> X-large Mock Test <mark>(1</mark>)			
<u>Units (1 / 2/3)</u>			
<u>A)</u> Vocabulary			
<u>A) - From a, b, c an</u>	d d choose the correct an	swers:	
1. Scott died while he	e was on a / an	to the Antarct	ic in 1912.
a) wilderness		c) expedition	
	for the theatre on Saturda		
a) document	b) accompany	c) seek	d) regard
3. In fact, large parts	of Canada are still	~ \	
a) wilderness		c) expedition	d) quest
	smiles showing a / an		
a) significant	b) ethnic	c) cracked	d) annual
5. He kent in	contact wit	th his family while he was	in Australia.
a) constant		c) significant	
	, ,		
_	sflie		
a) prey on	b) embark on	c) appeal to	d) consist of
7. Remember these b	asic rules before	major home	improvements.
a) preying on	b) embarking on	c) appealing to	—
8. New equipment is a) wilderness	being developed in a b) bond	c) expedition	
a) while hess		C) expedition	d) quest
9. In societies with st	rong family	, people tend to li	ve longer.
a) novelists	b) bonds	c) expeditions	
			•
	for alternative		ring the cost down. d) regarding
a) documenting	b) accompanying	c) seeking	u) regarding
11. I would class her among the top ten American			
a) novelists	b) bonds	c) expeditions	d) quests
	of different,		
a) novelists	b) bonds	c) expeditions	d) varieties
13. Her parents alwaysher as the smartest of their children.			
-	b) accompanied		d) regarded

Prepared by: Mohammed Khayr Zayd

14. My grandmother had a strong		on my early childhood.	
		c) literature	
15. Their music still enjoys widespread		among teen	agers.
		c) popularity	-
16 His	was destroyed y	when he was caught stealing	some money
		c) reputation	
		gning for a complete ban on	
a) Literature	D) Association	c) Assistance	d) Gratitude
18. For most people, th	e desire to study	begins with	a love of reading.
		c) popularity	
		n the number of women stud	
a) cracked	b) annual	c) significant	d) ethnic
20 Mr. Smith mucho o	haala		
		his prison experiences.	d) recording
a) documenting	b) accompanying	c) seeking	d) regarding
21. With some financia	d		ır own business.
a) appreciation	b) catastrophe	<mark>.</mark> , we'll be able to start ou c) <mark>gratitude</mark>	d) assistance
		k, I believe she's the best per	
a) Regardless	h) Essentially	c) Devotedly	
		ters on the basis of their	
a) constant	b) ethnic	c) significant	d) cracked
24. The Black Sea is fa	cing an ecological	as a resul	t of pollution.
a) literature	b) catastrophe	c) reputation	d) bond
		oliday on a yacht in the Caril	
a) cracked	b) annual	c) monsoonal	d) ethnic
26. The United Nations has medical aid and food to the famine zone.			o the famine zone.
a) preyed on	b) rushed	c) regarded	d) documented

B) - Fill in the spaces with words from the list:

(constant - quest - embarked on - wilderness - accompanied)

- **11.** Children under 14 must beby an adult.
- **12.** World leaders are now united in their ______ for peace and stability.

(association - variety - regarded - novelists - document)

- 14. Charles Dickens is one of the best-known Victorian
- **15.** I was impressed by the of dishes this restaurant serves.
- **16.** He is widely as the father of international law.
- **17.** His interest in cars has been well-..... by the media.

(gratitude - essentially - popularity - regardless - catastrophe)

- **19.** We would like to express our _______to everyone for their generous donations.

20. They argue from time to time like any other couple but their relationship is a happy one.

21. The wedding ceremony will be held on time _______ of the bad weather.

(cracked – accompanied - constant - prey on - seeking)

22. Pollution and global warming are	threats to the environment.
23. Thousands of people crossed the border,	refuge from the war.
24. Due care must be given to fix the	bridges to avoid accidents.
25. Students cannot leave the building during class h an adult.	ours unless they areby

B- Reading Comprehension

Read the following passage carefully, and then answer the questions below:

Robert Fulton was born in Pennsylvania in 1765. He learned to read and write at home. Later, he was sent to school for his education. Fulton showed an early interest in inventions. Fulton enjoyed thinking about ideas for new inventions. Fulton learned to draw as a child and <u>excelled</u> in art. When he finished his schooling, he worked as an artist in Philadelphia.

At the age of 23, Fulton decided to move to England and while living there, he invented many different kinds of machines. He was very interested in how canal systems worked. Canals are deep paths of water for boats to travel through from one body of water to another. Usually <u>they</u> are man-made.

Fulton eventually moved to France and worked on canal systems. There, he used his talents for art and invention to design a submarine, which is a boat that can go underwater. Then he built a steamboat, a large boat that is powered by heating water tomake steam which makes the paddlewheels move.

When Fulton moved back to the U.S., he took his steamboat invention and established the first steamboat service in the world on the Hudson River in New York. People paid money to travel by steamboat.

Robert Fulton is known as an American inventor who developed the first steamboat service to help people travel from one place to another. He is also called the **''Father of Steam Navigation''**.

<u>A) - From a, b, c</u>	<u>c and d choose the corre</u>	<u>ct answer:</u>		
1. Which of the fo	ollowing is the best title of the	e text?		
	a) Kinds of Machines	b) Steam	ooat Uses	
	c) An Amazing Artist	d) Steaml	d) Steamboat Inventor	
2. The underlined	l word " <u>excelled</u> " in paragra	ph 1 is closest in meanin	g to	
a) learned	b) succeeded	c) showed	d) worked	
3 The underlined	l pronoun " <mark>they</mark> " in paragra	nh 🤉 refers to		
a) boats	b) systems	c) canals	d) paths	
 4. Fulton used his a) design a subma b) travel to France c) design canals. d) work as an article 	æ.	ı to:		
5. According to the text, which of the following statements is TRUE ?				
a) Fulton learned to read and write in England.				
	d to France to work as an ar			
c) A submarine is	similar to a steamboat.			
d) People paid mo	oney to travel by steamboat.			

Prepared by: Mohammed Khayr Zayd

- 6. What is the main purpose of the writer?
- a) To inform us about Fulton's life.
- **b**) To tell us that Fulton was a good artist.
- c) To persuade us to invent steamboat.
- d) To explain the places Fulton had visited.

B) - Answer the following questions in reference to the passage:

7. What are the canals?

8. Why is Fulton called the "Father of Steam Navigation"?

<u>C- Grammar</u>

<u>A) - Choose the correct answers from a, b, c and d:</u>

1 Dana loves to travel. She (went – go – goes) abroad almost every summer. Next year, she (is going to travel – traveled – has traveled) to Spain with Aseel, (which – whose – who) is her best friend. If they traveled to Canada, I (will accompany – would accompany – accompanied) them.

A good student always (study – studies – is studying) his lessons regularly. Yesterday, I (was seeking – seek – sought) my English notebook to do my homework, but I (don't – didn't – doesn't) find it. My parents, (who – which – whose) concern is to be a model student, got annoyed.

3 My neighbour, (which - who - whose) son is very naughty, has a big dog. It is the same dog, (who - which - whose) always barks night and day and makes noise in the area. All the other people, (which - who - whose) live in our place, complain about it. Yesterday, my husband, (which - who - whose) is very busy, saw the dog biting a small boy walking in the street.

B) - Do as shown in brackets:

4. Dana sometimes	(study) at night.	(Correct)
5. Sami and I	e) "Furious 8" at the cinema last night.	(Correct)

Prepared by: Mohammed Khayr Zayd

6. I always stay up late at night.	(Make negative)
7. We moved to Hawally three days ago.	(Make negative)
8. Fahad brushes his teeth daily.	(Make negative)
9. Yes, Lamees started her expedition in 2018.	(Ask a question)
10. I do karate three times a week.	(Ask a question)
11. My guests have just arrived. So, I	s. (Correct)
12. The sky is full of dark clouds. It	(Correct)
13. My uncle works as an engineer. He likes his job very much.	(Join: who)
14. I bought a new washing machine. It was very expensive.	(Join: which)
15. The man is waiting for the bus. His hat is red.	(Join: whose)
16. If I were you, I	(Correct)
17. If Leila	1. (Correct)
18. If you got enough sleep,	(Complete)

1